
Dear Allan and Ian, 
  
Thank you for your kind letter and for a cheque made payable to STAND for £143.00. 
Myself and a colleague enjoyed the Service on Tuesday evening 25th June. 
It was good to see it so well attended. 
  
On behalf of STAND I would like to express appreciation for your kind donation to our funds. 
It will help us to continue the work we do in the community to remember our lost trawlermen 
and  especially will help to maintain The City’s Memorial to the Lost Trawlermen of Hull on St 
Andrew’s Quay which we unveiled last September. 
  
It was a privilege to help in a small way with your Order of Service; if I can be of any help in the 
future, please do contact me. 
  
Thank you once again. 
  
With kind regards 
  
Ruth Creasey 
STAND Chair 
 


